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Niagara-on-the-Lake Launches Public 

Engagement on Asset Management Plan 

For Immediate Release                     September 5, 2025 

The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is inviting community members to help shape 
priorities for the Town’s Asset Management Plan (AMP). The AMP development, led by 
the Town’s consultants, PSD Citywide Inc., will guide how the Town invests in and 
maintains critical infrastructure, such as roads, water and wastewater systems, parks, 
and recreation facilities, to deliver services people rely on every day. This Plan is 
identified as a priority within Council's Strategic Plan Pillar of Enrich Community Assets, 
Environment, and Infrastructure. 
 
The AMP is a strategic roadmap that strikes a balance between risk, service, and cost. 
Community input will help Council make informed, transparent decisions about where, 
when, and how to invest, ensuring that infrastructure remains safe, reliable, and 
affordable in the long term. 
 
Engagement is essential to understanding community priorities for Town infrastructure 
and services. The focus is on maintaining assets in good condition, providing 
dependable services at a manageable cost, and planning for long-term sustainability 
amid aging infrastructure, rising costs, and limited resources. Community input will help 
identify valued services and expected service levels, guiding future decisions. 

 
How to participate 

• Complete the survey and share your priorities for future capital investments. 
o Survey Timeframe: Open from September 5 to 26 
o Who Can Participate: Everyone! No registration is required. 
o Link: www.jointheconversationnotl.org/asset-management-plan  

 
Quotes: 
"Investing in infrastructure is about more than roads, water, or buildings; it’s about 
ensuring our community remains safe, connected, and sustainable for generations to 
come. By gaining feedback from different perspectives, we can make thoughtful, 
informed decisions that reflect what matters most to Niagara-on-the-Lake." – Lord 
Mayor Gary Zalepa 

https://www.notl.com/media/3510
https://www.notl.com/media/3510
http://www.jointheconversationnotl.org/asset-management-plan


 
 

 
"Every day, people rely on Town infrastructure, whether driving on our roads, turning on 
a tap, or enjoying our parks. Through this engagement, we’re inviting the community to 
help us set priorities so we can plan smarter today, manage costs responsibly, and 
deliver reliable services well into the future." – CAO Nick Ruller 
 
For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram. 
 
Media contact: 
 
Marah Minor, Communications Coordinator 

905-468-3266 | communications@notl.com 
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